

# 2021-03-24 Meeting notes

## Date

24 Mar 2021

## Attendees

- [Mandy Chessell](#)
- [Ljupcho Palashevski](#)
- [David Radley](#)
- [Cezar Sirbu](#)
- [William Bittles](#)
- [Artur Kadyrov](#)
- [Maryna Strelchuk](#)

## Goals

- Review project status

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Status of modules	All	
	Discussion on strategy	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Decision to create 2 threads<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Simple startup use case for organizations with little to no experience with metadata</li><li>• Advanced use cases around enterprise lineage</li></ul></li></ul>

## Action items

- [Mandy Chessell](#) create spreadsheet of modules and their status for next TSC
- [William Bittles](#) to cover the PostgreSQL connector on the community call next week
- [Mandy Chessell](#) / [Maryna Strelchuk](#) to cover the "intended contributions" on the community call in 2 weeks time.